
nabova,Banka

From: Stewart, Giman
Sent: January 19, 2015 2:06 PM
To: Zeinabova, Blanka
Subject: FW: Volunteer Burnaby Printing Grant

to the Executive Committee ©

From: Jeff Scheffel [rs;:hu?oQce3J0*eerkorrbaj

Sent: January1945 10:26 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Volunteer Burnaby Printing Grant

Forward to Blanka for distribution to Executive Committee

Hello,

would just like to extend to you my sincere appreciation for creating an exception and extending the length of the
Volunteer Burnaby printing grant for our annual gift wrap fundraiser. The holiday season was rather hectic for Volunteer

Burnaby this year and we simply were not able to get the artwork completed for our new popup banner in time.
Typically we are very conscious of the time sensitive nature of these grants, however we unfortunately did not have all

hands on -deck at the office this holiday and thus were quite overwhelmed with our tundraiser,

We are exceedingly thankful for the City of Burnaby printing grants as they go a long way towards expanding our budget

and ensuring that all of our community programming and fundraising s of the highest quality possible. As such. i just
wanted to emphasize that we do not take your generosity for granted and we thank you greatly for making this
exception and extending the timeiine of our grant. it is always a pleasure connecting with the ctv Clerks Office and the
Print Shop, as the service and kindness you show to our organization s second to none.

Thank you once again! and all the best.

Jeff
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